

To: The Frankford Township School District Community

Date: May 2, 2022

Re: Scholarship Application for "In Honor of Maverick Chambers"

The Frankford community recently shared the heartbreak of the tragic loss of The Chambers family when their Baby Maverick passed away in April. Even though he graced this earth for only a few short months, he spread love, joy, and happiness. Volunteering, giving, and spreading kindness comes naturally to his loving family Kim, Darrin, Caroline and Waylon.

We would like to honor his memory and the Chambers family commitment to kindness by providing an annual scholarship given to a graduating Frankford Township School District 8th grade student.

To be considered for this \$200 scholarship, please write a 300-400 word essay describing "What does kindness mean to you and how do you share it with others?". Please submit your scholarship essay no later than May 31st by 3:00pm to the Frankford Middle School office. Be certain to include your name, age, and what high school you will be attending in the Fall. The scholarship recipient will be announced at graduation in June.

If you would like to learn more about The Grateful Shed, please visit us on <u>Facebook</u> or <u>Instagram</u> or email your questions to <u>thegratefulshednj@gmail.com</u>.

We look forward to hearing from our graduating class of 2022 and reading what are sure to be some wonderful thoughts on kindness.

Sincerely,

Micky Perez, Nadia Hatzinas, Jodi Fernandez

The Grateful Shed